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South Cowichan Recreation

Guidelines for Day Camps

Self-screening prior to entering a facility or attending a program is required.  If you are not feeling well, 

please stay home and do not attend.

Parents should keep their children at home or seek alternate care arrangements if their child is 

displaying any signs of illness.

Attendance Prerequisite:  Our primary focus is the safety of children and staff in our programs. It is 

imperative that your child is responsible enough to adhere to these guidelines in order to attend.  We 

ask that parents discuss these guidelines with their child prior to attending camp.

 Mask use in at Kerry Park is based on personal preference, however some facilities that we

visit on out trips may require mask use; please send your child with a mask each day.

 Staff will encourage increased handwashing for both themselves and children.

 Lunch/snacks - please provide your child with enough food and water to get them through the

day. Food sharing is not allowed. Water fill stations are open, but water fountains are not

currently available. Please note our day camps are peanut-free and nut-free.

 All areas of the facility that are used by camps will be cleaned and disinfected daily utilizing

approved cleaners.

 If a child displays any symptoms of illness while in camp, they will be expected to leave

immediately.

 It is important that you, or an emergency contact, is available to come right away if

contacted.




